
Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 
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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are looking forward to our Harvest Service this afternoon. The practice this morning was great so I am 
sure we will have had a very joyous time. Thank you for all the harvest food that has been sent into school. 
We will be making arrangements for it all to be collected by the Fosse Villages Food Bank. 
 
I am looking forward to reporting next week on how well our Football Team has competed in the Danone 
Small Schools Cup that is being held at Brockington College tonight. 
 
We will be holding an Open Day for prospective parents on 28th October from 9:30 to 3pm. There is no need 
for parents to book a slot they can just turn up and see the school as it is on a normal day. Please encourage 
parents of children who are due to start school next autumn to come and have a look around. We also have 
some space in some year groups. 
 
On Tuesday 4 of our children will be going to Countesthorpe College for Sport Ambassador training. This is a 
great opportunity for them to develop leadership skills. 
 
There is still time to book a parents evening slot at https://www.picktime.com/thurlaston Please carefully 
choose the correct group and day so you will be offered the correct teacher and times. (See previous 
newsletter for more detail) 
 
School Census Day is on 6th October. On Census day information is collected from school which drives much of 
the funding. All children in class 1 and 2 will be ordered a Universal Infant Free School Meal on that day as the 
number of infant meals taken on that day drives the funding. If you do not wish us to order your child a meal 
please let me know before then. The meal on that day has been changed by the kitchen to Sausage and Chips 
followed by ice-cream. 
 
PTA AGM 
 
Thank you to those who attended the PTA AGM on Monday. You will have received on ClassDojo a welcome 
from the new team. I am sure you will support them as you have in the past. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Gavin Beetham 

 
 


